
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

3 September 2012 
 
The Manager 
Company Announcements Office 
Australian Securities Exchange 

       NAGAMBIE REGIONAL UPDATE 

EXPLORATION LICENCE EL 5430 GRANTED 
 

 Nagambie Mining (ASX: NAG) is pleased to announce that EL 5430 (refer Figure 1) has 
been granted to the Company by the Victorian Department of Primary Industries (DPI). 

 Drilling at the Wandean Prospect and soil sampling at the Bunganail East and Longwood 
Prospects will commence as soon as the necessary program approvals are in place. 

 
Figure 1      Nagambie Region Surface Geology with Anomalous Gold Results 
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